
Friday, October 31, 2014 (Halloween!!)

Attendance:  Twenty Four (24) Optimists were in attendance, with eleven (11) of the members 
(Bob W., Tom N., Virgil P., Gordie G., Gary E., Steve L., Howard C., Ernie T., John U., Leon N., 
and Charlie C.) wearing their Optimist shirts. 

Mystery Greeter:  Bob Weier greeted Virgil Pufahl.  

Joker Draw:  Gary Engelke’s ticket was drawn.  Fortunately for everybody else but Gary, he 
drew the King of Spades, so the pot, which sits at approximately $750, is still up for grabs next 
week.  Additional prizes won by Dave Jones, Ron Weier, and Steve Lane. 

Business Meeting:    
++  Milt is in the hospital. 
++   Museum Banquet is next Thursday, with Mike Maier presenting.  Get tickets from John U. 
++  We still need a V.P. for this current year!!  Ron Weier will see if he can recruit someone from 
our membership 

Program: 
Presenters Sandi Andrews and Becky 
Schambow from Southwest Health 
Center (SHC) spoke about the 
worldwide concerns of the Ebola 
epidemic in African countries and how 
contagious illnesses are dealt with in our 
own local medical facilities.  They also 
invited everyone to join in the open 
house hosted at SHC from 9 AM to noon 
on Saturday, Nov. 15.  

Minutes taken and submitted by Bob Weier; edited for “Rooster Call” by Charlie Clark.


